
From: Travis Parry [mailto:tparry@cbbel.com]  

Sent: Friday, June 03, 2011 8:39 AM 
To: Frank Stec 

Subject: RE: Sportsplex 
 
We did observe quite a bit of sheering at the testing locations.  Based on the compressive 
strength of the concrete, it seemed to us that either a longer or different type of anchor would 
likely be more effective.   
 
Travis M. Parry, EI, CFM 
Water Resources Engineer 

Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd. 
9575 W. Higgins Road, Suite 600  Rosemont, IL 60018 
Phone:  (847) 823-0500  Fax:  (847) 318-9793 
E-Mail:  tparry@cbbel.com 
 
The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and should not 
be opened, read or utilized by any other party. This message shall not be construed as official project information or as 
direction except as expressly provided in the contract document. Its contents (including any attachments) may contain 
confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, 
copy or print its contents. If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and 
destroy the message. 
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